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Sunday Program Schedule

Childcare is provided for infants and toddlers during both the 9:30 a.m. and 11 a.m. worship
services

 
Children Sunday School: 9:30 a.m.

  
Letter of James Bible Study w/Dr. Joe Modica: 9:30 a.m.

 
Fellowship of the Bean: 9:30 a.m.

 
Youth Confirmation Class: 9:30 a.m.

 
Youth Sunday School: 9:30 a.m.

 
Westminster Choir Rehearsal: 5 p.m.

 
Youth Group: 6 p.m. (Every 1st and 3rd Sunday)

The March-April issue of the Wayne Press is here!

Please click here to view the March/April issue of the Wayne Press newsletter, which is packed

with news and photos of recent events, as well as information about upcoming programs that you

won’t want to miss! Printed copies are also available in the connector and in the church office.

Good Shepherd Society Sustains the Faith of Generations

Our church is blessed with a rich heritage of Christian worship, music, service
and fellowship, in addition to a beautiful and historic physical campus that
enriches our faith and community. We have inherited these gifts from our
forebears, and we seek to enrich the lives and faith of those who come after
us. A campaign is underway to raise awareness of the ways in which
members can help secure the future of our church by joining the Good

https://waynepres.org/waynepres-newsletter/march-2023/


Shepherd Society – a group of faithful members who have made
arrangements for contributing “legacy gifts.” Please visit the Legacy Giving
page on the WPC website or contact Frone Crawford to learn more. 

Coffee Hour

We will be serving baked goods and treats at 10:30 a.m. Coffee Hour Fellowship in the Connector
this week. Here is the schedule for this week:

April 16 A-F
April 23 G-L
April 30 M-R (Coffee Hour in the Chapel)
May 7 S-Z

Thank you very much for helping to make our time together extra special! Please
contact Marian Hollingsworth if you have any questions: mhholling@gmail.com or 484-557-5733.

Programs & Events ​

Wayne Oratorio Society Concert

The two works for choir, orchestra, and jazz ensemble, use the same text, the Mass Ordinary
(Kyrie, Gloria, Credo, Sanctus, Benedictus, Agnus Dei) but fashion the music in completely
different and intriguing ways. This pairing allows both musicians and audiences to discover how
these two very different settings of the same text equate to parallel expressions/feelings of
reverence, joy, and spirituality for both the performers and listeners. Mark your calendar for one
or both of these free concerts, April 22 and 23, 2023 at 7:30pm with John Grecia Conducting the
100+ member Choir, Orchestra and Jazz Ensemble. 

Rooted and Renewed in God's
Love - Women's Retreat
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Women of all ages are invited to experience
Holy nourishment at the beautiful St. Raphaela
Retreat Center in Haverford, PA on April 28th &
29th. Take time away to deepen your
relationship with God, strengthen relationships
and grow in faith and community. The deadline
to register is Friday, April 14th at noon.
Register below.

Information/Registration

Monthly Contemplative Prayer Time
Sunday, April 16th 8:00- 8:55am

Via Zoom or in-person in Room 207 (using your own device with the sound turned off).

Open more fully to God in your daily life and enrich your experience of Sunday’s worship
service.  Join us in-person in Room 207 (2nd floor Christian Education Building at the end of the
hall) or via Zoom on Sunday, April 16th at 8:00am for an introduction and guided group
experience with the Christian spiritual practices of Centering Prayer and Lectio Divina. Portions of
Sunday’s sermon scripture text will be the focus of our prayer time. Come as you are. No
particular background or knowledge is needed. All are welcome.  
 Contact Buff Barnes buffbarnes@gmail.com for the Zoom link.
                   Be Still and Know that I am God

https://waynepresbyterian.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/5128cb1b-0b59-44f0-a638-d876dab86016
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Register Here

https://waynepresbyterian.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/95871363-5794-4a6f-b094-51abc52e46d4


Opportunities to Serve



Calling All Singers!

Do you love to sing? Do you love to spend time with friends? Do you love to find new and unique
ways to participate in ministry? Then you should join the Chancel Choir! We are recruiting new
members (and members who maybe have been on hiatus) to join! Rehearsals are every Thursday
night from 7:30-9:00pm. We prepare weeks in advance for Sunday worship at either the 9:30am
or 11:00am services and sometimes both. Although the ability to read music is encouraged, there
are many singers around you with a servant and helping heart who will welcome you and guide
you through rehearsal. Contact Matt Lista at matt@waynepres.org or Kirsten Santos Rutschman at
kirsten@waynepres.org.

mailto:kirsten@waynepres.org


Sign Up Here to be a Greeter

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4eaaa823a5f4c07-greeter


Partner with us to shine the guiding lights of love and hope to a world in need. We depend upon
members and friends to support every part of our ministry—from the cost of candles used in
worship services to the price of materials used to maintain our facility. Your financial gifts to
Wayne Presbyterian are vitally important. You can make a gift online or by calling the church.
Thank you for your prayers and continued generosity.

Pledge Here

Announcements
Attention all elders, deacons and stewards:  In order to be in compliance with PA law, these are
the final dates for Sexual Boundaries mandatory training for those who have not attended. It will be
held in the Fireside Room:

April 23 at 11 AM
May 7 at 9:30 AM
May 21 at both 9:30 AM and 11 AM.

Please attend one of those, if you have not already received training.

SPAM: Please be sure to check the email address and title of all communications claiming to be
from Wayne Presbyterian Church to verify its authenticity. Church leadership and staff will never

https://www.shelbygiving.com/app/giving/wayne


reach out to you requesting personal information over insecure networks. Please delete any
suspicious email communications and continue to notify Church staff of future incidents.

Publications Submission Process

We want to help you connect with church members and publicize your ministries. Please send
an email directly to our Communications Coordinator, Coltrane Jamison at
commcord@waynepres.org to have something placed in the Sunday bulletin or weekly
congregational email. All submissions are due Thursday before the week of publication. For the
Bulletin, that means 10 days prior to the desired Sunday. For News and Views, it means 6 days
before the desired Wednesday. Please provide the exact wording of your announcement as well
as desired publication dates. All announcements are subject to editing.
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